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The first semester is nearly 
over!  We have been very 
busy with opening the 
renovated restaurant, 
starting a new Criminal 
Justice and Security program 
and having students 

successfully compete at regional 
competitions! 

Our students are working incredibly hard, we 
had 243 of our 318 Second Year students and 
360 of our 430 First Year students earn Honor 
or Merit Roll the first quarter! 
Congratulations on all your hard work and 
effort to earn such spectacular grades!  

There are many upcoming events in the next 
few weeks:  

College/Career Shadow day will be coming 
up on December 5th.  Your child will be 
working closely with their teacher and you to 
plan some time at a college of their choice or 
at a job site that they would like to learn 
more about.  They will have an assignment to 
complete for this day to be turned in on the 
6th when they return to Auburn.   

 

 

Open House is on December 6th for 
Sophomores and Community members.  
Please share this with others interested in 
attending Auburn.  If you would like time to 
speak with your child’s teacher please call for 
an appointment.  

Breakfast with Santa and the Winter 
Wonderland Craft Fair will be on Saturday, 
Dec. 1st from 8 am to 3 pm!  We will have a 
Chinese Auction as well. Proceeds from this 
fundraiser will benefit the SkillsUSA Student 
Organization.  Last year we had 70 students 
go to state competition and one student 
compete at the National Competition and 
three students attend as delegates for Ohio. 

We hope you found the vaping/Juuling video 
helpful in what to look for and the potential 
dangers involved. We appreciate your 
support in having a consistent message that 
this is not healthy nor acceptable at school 
per student code of conduct.  We are a 
government facility and there are no tobacco 
products allowed on campus by anyone of 
any age.  

 

Salon 
Auburn’s student-run salon is open Wednesdays and 
Thursdays from 11:30 a.m. - 2:30 p.m. (with the last walk-
in at 1:30 p.m.) during the school year. Call 440-357-7542 
for more information.   

 

Automotive Collision Repair 
Auburn’s student-run repair shop offers a number of 
services.  
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Poinsettia Sale Begins Mon., 
Nov. 26th 
Auburn Career Center’s annual poinsettia sale begins Monday, Nov. 26. 
Poinsettias will be available in a variety of colors in 8” pots ($13). A 10" 
combination planter consisting of red and white poinsettias ($21) will also 
be available in a decorative planter. While Supplies Last. Cash, Check and 
Credit Cards are accepted. Hours are Monday thru Friday from 8:30 - 
10:30 a.m. and noon - 2:00 p.m. at Auburn Career Center’s Horticulture 
Building located at 10985 Girdled Road, behind Auburn Career Center.: 

SkillsUSA Chapter of Auburn Career Center presents the annual Winter Wonderland Extravaganza Holiday Craft Show and Breakfast 
with Santa Dec. 1st from 8 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. Admission to the craft fair is free! Breakfast with Santa is from 8-11 a.m. with pictures available 
for $1. Breakfast is $6.00 for adults, $4.00 for children 6-12, and children 5 and under are free. Lunch is $4.00 and includes a hot dog, 
chips, drink and cookie. There will also be a Chinese Auction. Tickets are available the day of the event. 

This major SkillsUSA fundraiser helps this student organization prepare leaders for the future through leadership activities, 
competitions and community service. The funds from these events help to support these young men and women in pursuing these 
activities and also towards scholarships. Please come and support these hardworking young adults. This is a great way to start your 
holiday shopping.  
 
For more information, please call 440-357-7542 ext. 8257 or email Sue Lefler at slefler@auburncc.org.   
  

mailto:slefler@auburncc.org
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Career Shadowing Opportunity December 5th        

Auburn students will participate in a career shadow experience. 
Permission forms for this day will need to be completed and 
turned into their program teacher. They will need to decide 
what they will be doing, make the call or send an email to 
schedule their career shadow visit and arrange for 

transportation.  Upon completion of the career shadow day, 
students will turn in an assignment to their teacher. 
Assignments are due on December 6th for a class grade. 
Student Ambassadors and STARS will be hosting our visitors at 
Auburn on December 5th.  

 

 

 

 

  

Employer Open Houses 

Community Open House  
 
 

Enrollment Office  

Cayley Volpin, Career Development & 
Enrollment Specialist 

We will be visiting your school soon! Mrs. Gordon and Ms. Volpin will be at our partner 
schools to promote all of the great things Auburn does and talk about the opportunities it 
provides for our students. If you are interested in applying, applications are being 
accepted online for the 2019-2020 school year! For additional information or a tour of 
Auburn, you can reach the Enrollment Office at 440-357-7542. 

Current Auburn students…If you would like to help promote Auburn or have ideas, contact 
the Enrollment Office.  

Let us help you jumpstart your future! 

Adult Workforce Education  
Auburn offers a number of Adult Workforce Education courses in high demand fields! For program information or to schedule a tour, call 440-357-7542 or 
visit www.auburncc.org. 

Are you a local business and want additional information on Auburn Career Center and all we have to offer? Join us for our Employer Open Houses. During 
this time, you can tour our facility, find out about our high school and adult training programs, learn about Auburn's internships and placements and sign 
up for our FREE online job board. To sign up, contact Michelle Rodewald at 440-357-7542 ext. 8159 or mrodewald@auburncc.org. 

Auburn’s student-run restaurant is open on select Thursdays 
(based on school schedule) from noon-1:30 p.m. For 
reservations, call 440-357-7542.  

 

Auburn will host a Community Open House Dec 6th from 6:30-8 p.m. During the open house, attendees can tour the facility, speak with program 
instructors and get information regarding Auburn’s high school and Adult Workforce Education programs.  

 

Auburn Room Restaurant 

8140 Auburn Rd., Concord Twp., OH 44077  
440-357-7542 www.auburncc.org  
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